Design and Access Statement

Dated 27th November 2023

Replacement door to 101 Benedict Street, Glastonbury, BA6 9NQ

This property is in a Conservation Area.

We are proposing a replacement front door.

The current front door is badly worn, is not energy efficient and lacks modern security features.

We are proposing a replacement front door using composite materials but keeping as close to
the original style and colour as possible.

We appreciate there is a varied mix of door styles on Benedict Street and the need to keep to

the original style as much as possible. The door we have chosen is similar to 81 Benedict Street
(see below) which we believe is in keeping.

The new door will mean better security and improved energy efficiency.

Oliver Coningham
27th November 2023
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